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Correspondence Memorandum 

 
 

Date: July 26, 2023 (Revised) 
  
To: Group Insurance Board 
 
From: Kimberly Schnurr, Board Liaison 
 Office of the Secretary 
 
Subject: Board Correspondence 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only. No Board action is required. 
 
The Department of Employee Trust Funds occasionally receives correspondence on 
behalf of the Group Insurance Board (Board) regarding proposed or recent changes to 
the State of Wisconsin Group Health Insurance Program. 
 
Since the May 17, 2023, Board meeting, the following communication(s) have been 
submitted for the Board’s consideration: 
 

1. March 27, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Question on Documentation for RX 
Reimbursement – Eastman 

2. April 17, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Letter from Sen. Jacque & Rep. Tittl – 
Cosh 

3. May 17, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Clarification on 2024 Program 
Agreement and Benefit Changes Memo – Ross 

4. May 17, 2023 – Email Correspondence - Question on Access Guidance Service 
Program Coverage - Ross 

5. May 17, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Oppose Implementation of Navitus’ 
Copay-Max Plus Program – Robie (National Hemophilia Foundation) 

6. May 18, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Navitus Proposal – Huston (National 
Multiple Sclerosis Society) 

7. July 7, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Letter of Opposition to DETF’s Navitus’ 
Copay-Max Plus Program – Manske (Cystic Fibrosis Foundation) 

8. July 24, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Proposed State Insurance Plan 
Modification (Navitus) – Gundermann (CWAG and WI ACCC) 

9. July 26, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Letter on Copay Assistance 
Accumulator Program from Sen. Jacque – Cosh 

10. July 26, 2023 – Email Correspondence - Copay Assistance Accumulator 
Program – Sen. Jacque 

https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a1/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a1/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a2/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a2/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a3/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a3/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a4/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a4/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a5/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a5/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a6/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a6/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a7/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a7/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a8/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a8/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a9/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a9/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a10/direct
https://etf.wi.gov/boards/groupinsurance/2023/07/26/gib10a10/direct


Board Correspondence 
July 26, 2023 (Revised) 
Page 2 
 

11. July 26, 2023 – Email Correspondence – Letter on Assembly Bill 103 from Rep. 
Tittl – Hall 

 
Correspondence for Board consideration is welcome via email to 
ETFSMBBoardFeedback@etf.wi.gov or U.S. postal mail to Department of Employee 
Trust Funds, c/o GIB Liaison, P.O. Box 7931, Madison, WI 53707-7931. 
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
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